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Comments: I am totally against mixing the public's wild Sheep in the Uintas Wilderness with private domestic

sheep. You need to learn your lessons about this drastic proposal from Montana's wild sheep and domestic

sheep actual combo's. Every experiment ends up with the end of the wild sheep due to disease that is spread by

domestic sheep. We have constant law suits against this practice and NO environmental agency passes on the

information to all States and federal agencies.

DO NOT DO THIS PROPOSAL as you will be murdering the PUBLIC's wildlife - Bighorn Sheep, and you are

favoring private commercial profit-making businesses at the expense of the public wildlife and well-known

research on wild sheep. This would be a travesty!!!!! and it ought to be illegal. There are plenty of private lands

that these domestic sheep can graze on and it is not your business to allow federal lands. I pay federal taxes, so

you do this at my expense.


